
Call for Student Posters 
 

Share your research with the public and 
possibly win a prize 

 

The 2021 World Science Fiction Convention (discon3.org) 

is looking for undergraduate students, graduate students 

or post-doctoral scholars to participate in a poster 

competition on Saturday, Dec. 18. The convention will be at 

the Omni Shoreham Hotel in Washington, DC, on December 

15-19, 2021. There will be a $100 prize for the poster that 

best communicates science to the general public. There 

is no fee to enter the competition. 

 

Poster Session 

Here is an opportunity to share your research with an audience that is very interested in 

science, engineering and technology. The posters will be displayed for the entire 

convention. To participate in the competition, you must be at your poster from 12-2 PM, 

Saturday, Dec. 18, to answer questions and meet the fans.  

 

Poster Format and Printing 

The posters will be printed by the convention. You will need to send us an electronic file 

suitable to printing no later than Nov. 29. We will send details about poster and file format 

upon registration for the competition. Since the poster should be aimed at a general 

audience, DO NOT simply recycle a poster from a professional meeting. Be creative! 

 

Entry and Registration 

To participate, send an email to Sam Scheiner (posters@discon3.org) no later than 

November 19. Please include your name, your academic affiliation, the poster title, and 

an abstract of no more than 100 words. Note that the convention has a strict vaccination 

and masking policy (https://discon3.org/news/covid-policy/).  


